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There were two incidents reported in March: 

               On Wednesday, 3-5-14, West Fork Rd. there was an attempted 

robbery by three persons, two males and a female.  A neighbor, who 

witnessed the robbery in progress, called the caretaker, for the 

property.  The caretaker, a Deadwood resident, came and held the 

robbers at gunpoint until the Sheriff’s deputies arrived.  One man and 

the woman were arrested, but the other male robber escaped.  Shortly 

after the robbery, a source in Deadwood identified where the goods may 

have been taken earlier. The deputies went to Greenhill, and were able to 

confiscate a variety of stolen property.  Apparently two stolen vehicles 

were returned to the West Fork property owner. 

Three photos of the captured male and female robbers, and the escaped 

robber were posted on the Deadwood Market Bulletin Board but were 

removed.  New photos will be posted.  

               On 3-23-14, Sunday, ~ 3 p.m. Upper Deadwood Creek Road, a 

new resident and apparent property owner was shooting rounds from his 

AK47 across Deadwood Creek Road.  It is illegal to shoot weapons 

across a county road for the obvious reasons. 

Please report incident(s) to Maryanne (3099) or Jesse/Elaine (3049). 

DNW member meeting will be April 10, at 6:30 p.m. at the Deadwood 

Community Center.    

 

 

WWW . DEADWOOD TRADING POST . COM   


